B:zan McSwain

From: Melanie Forster <melaniehaffinger@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2013 5:34 PM

To: Bryan McSwain

Subject: Re:

Bryan,

Ted Brown came out today and fixed the leach field. he rerouted the pipe from the first line right at the
beginning of the distribution box to the beginning of the second pipe. he said the dirt in the second pipe was
completly dry so there is something blocking the water from going all the way through the first pipe. probably
the tree that was taking out. after he was done he ran the pump and water drained quickly out of the box into the
pipe without a problem. so its all fixed and ended up costing me 175$. so you can imagine i was more than
happy to pay that little. thank you so much for coming out so quickly and making the process as easy as
possible. i appreciate that. also Mr. Brown was very nice and funny and i had a good time while they were
fixing it.

thank you so much

melanie forster

On Apr 16, 2013, at 8:09 AM, Bryan McSwain wrote:

Mr. & Mrs. Forster this is the list we talked about if you need it.

Bryan McSwain R.E.H.S.

Onsite Wastewater Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd.

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7547
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